
 
 
 
 

June 6, 2018 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
Pierre, SD 57501 
 
RE: Intermedia Voice Services, Inc.  
 Local and Interexchange Registration - TC18-013 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Please accept this letter as notice that Intermedia Voice Services, Inc. is requesting to withdraw the 
Local and Interexchange Registrations filed on April 30, 2018 (Docket Number TC18-013). Since 
Intermedia Voice Services, Inc. intends to only provide non-fixed VoIP Services, the Company is not 
required to request a Certificate of Authority. In place of the Local and Interexchange Registrations, 
Intermedia Voice Services, Inc. is submitting  an online VoIP Registration Form simultaneously with this 
filing. 
 
If permissible, please return the filing fee in the amount of $250.00 which accompanied the Local and 
Interexchange Registrations. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3002 or 
via email to cwightman@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Connie Wightman 
 
Connie Wightman 
Consultant 
 
tms: SDl1802 
 
Enclosures 
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